
 

 

 

   

 Peace Be With You 

  
HOW CAN WE, AS CHURCH, RESPOND TO 

THE MENTAL HEALTH CRISIS FACING OUR 

REGION? 

  

 Our Panelists include: 

Fr. Mike Lydon, Episcopal Vicar for 

the Southern Vicariate-Pastoral 

Theology 

Amy Maus, Assistant Director at 

West County Psychological 

Associates 

Phillip Hutsler, Director of Outpatient 

Services at Queen of Peace Center 

Nancy McCarthy, Former Director of 

Mo. Probation and Parole 

Deacon Mark Byington, Criminal 

Justice Professor at Jefferson College 

 

 

 

 

  

    

 
 

     

 

 

 

Please join us for an evening of prayer, 

information, and discussion on: 

 

February 6th, 2024 at 6:30 PM 

Knights of Columbus Hall 

316 N. Adams St.  

Festus, Mo. 63028 

If possible, please RSVP before 

the event to Debbie Koeller  

314-502-0340/dkoeller@ccstl.org  



 

    

 


